GEORGETOWN UNIVERSITY LAW CENTER IMPERMANENT STRUCTURES GUIDELINES

Community members proposing to affix impermanent structures in campus spaces as part of an expressive activity, including but not limited to protest, must notify the Office of the Dean of Students (in the case of students) or the Office of the Dean (in the case of faculty and staff) by email at least 72 hours before the start of the proposed gathering, to seek a meeting to discuss the University's and Law Center's Speech and Expression policies and applicable time, place and manner restrictions.

If permission is granted to erect impermanent structures in a public space on campus, the University and Law Center may place reasonable restrictions on the location, size, and number of structures to ensure such items do not damage property, disrupt University activities, or compromise egress or safe passage in and out of buildings or through campus.

Impermanent structures, including tables, will only be permitted to be erected a safe distance from campus walkways, entrances to campus buildings, and entrances to or windows of a classroom or residence hall; must be attended at all times; and must not be erected or used in a way that is disruptive of other university activities. Unless otherwise authorized during the consultation and approval process described above, structures typically will be approved only on the patio in front of the Ginsburg Sport & Fitness Center, the North end of the McDonough Hall Second St. platform, or the square patio adjacent to the top of the steps at the New Jersey Ave. entrance to McDonough Hall.